
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A 

PUBLIC MEETING FOR ROC THE RIVERWAY! 
 Erie Harbor Enhancement Phase II (Genesee Gateway Park) 

 

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROJECTS AND SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK! 

 

Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021  Time: 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Location:  Zoom Video Conference  Web Link:  https://cityofrochester.zoom.us/j/98780067340 

Meeting ID:  987 8006 7340   Telephone Link:  (888) 788-0099 (Toll Free) 

We invite you to attend this important Zoom Video Conference.  Due to social distancing requirements, this will be a virtual 
public meeting utilizing Zoom video and audio conferencing.  To attend the meeting please type in the address listed above 
on your web browser or go to https://zoom.us/join and enter the Meeting ID provided above.  We kindly ask that you plan to 
connect to the meeting 5 to 10 minutes early at which time you may be placed in a waiting room until the meeting begins. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please visit the project webpage to view a PDF of the presentation and a graphic depicting the 
planned improvements at: https://www.cityofrochester.gov/ErieHarbor2/.  Comments may be submitted to the Project 
Manager until one week after the Public Meeting.  Any comments received by Wednesday, April 21, 2021 will be recorded 
and answered in the Public Meeting minutes. 

 

If you require special arrangements for the meeting or for further information on this project, contact Project Manager Jeff 
Mroczek at 428-7124 or jeff.mroczek@cityofrochester.gov 

 
 
 

 

Holly E. Barrett, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 

 

 

This document was prepared for the New York State 
Department of State with funds provided under Title 11 

of the Environmental Protection Fund 
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